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From: amy w 
To: Gee, Randy 
Subject: EPA in Oklahoma Proposed Withdrawal and Reconsideration and Supporting Information 
Date: Thursday, December 23, 2021 3:03:35 PM 

Hesci (Hello), 

I would like to urge you to withdraw the October 1, 2020 decision approving the Governor 
of the State of Oklahoma’s July 22, 2020 request to extend approval of the State’s 
EPA-approved environmental regulatory programs into certain areas of Indian country 
within the State. The Native Nations are the rightful stewards of the land and we must 
have environmental regulation over issues on our land. 

Mvto! 

Thank you, 

Amy Warne, MBA, RD/LD 




